
  Village Board Meeting 

April 2024  

Streets 

• Started leaf and brush pick up. 

• High St bridge is close to being completed.   

• “No parking, here to corner” signs have been purchased and I am waiting for 

confirmation on footage from intersection to place them.  

• The village barn gate in the rear is closed indefinitely and just the front one will be 

used.  It has been serviced and is operational.    

Water 

• We had to dig up our curb valve at 124 High St to prove we had sufficient pressure at 

that point. 

• The plant is running well. 

• Our telemetry for the storage tank failed.  Had to have Aqualogics come out for a 

service call.  Turned out to be a bad transmitter.   

• Completed approximately 16 more lead service line inspections last week alone.  We 

are currently at 31 completed.   

• New locks have been placed on both reservoir gates and keys made up for them. 

 
.     

                                                                              Sewer 

• The plant is running well. 

• Mark has submitted his application for his wastewater ABC exam.  He has been 

approved and will schedule his test date within the week.   

 

   

 


